

Dear Parents and Guardians,

On behalf of the Fighting Eagles Athletic Booster Club, I would like to thank you and your family for the support you've already shown as this school year has just begun. It has been exciting to see our student athletes back in action, and we are grateful for the energy, effort, and commitment from families like yours. Our mission remains simple yet vital: to support the growth, development, and success of every student athlete and to strengthen the overall athletic program at our school.

As many of you know, the needs of our teams and athletes often go far beyond what the school's limited athletic budget can provide. From equipment and uniforms to travel expenses and facility or equipment improvements, the Booster Club helps bridge the gap so our athletes can compete, grow, and thrive. Every dollar raised and every hour volunteered directly benefits our student athletes.

That's where your involvement makes all the difference. Whether it's working concessions, helping with fundraising events, or lending your skills behind the scenes, your time and talents help ensure that our student athletes receive the support they need. More importantly, your involvement demonstrates that their community stands behind them, cheering them on both on and off the field.

Our mission is grounded in the belief that service and teamwork reflect the values we want to see in our athletes. As Scripture reminds us in Colossians 3:23-24: "Whatever you do, work at it with all your heart, as working for the Lord, not for human masters, since you know that you will receive an inheritance from the Lord as a reward. It is the Lord Christ you are serving." This verse inspires us to give our best—not only for our own children, but for all the student athletes who represent our community with pride.

We invite you to join us in this mission. Your participation—big or small—truly matters. Together, we can provide opportunities, resources, and encouragement that will positively impact the lives of our student athletes both now and in the future.

Our next Booster Club meeting will be on September 10th at 6:00 p.m. in the secondary conference room.

Thank you in advance for your support and commitment. We look forward to serving alongside you as we make this a strong and successful year for the Fighting Eagles!

With gratitude and dedication,

Dusty Hopkins

President Fighting Eagles Athletic Booster Club